TOWN OF WAREHAM
Board of Assessors

54 Marion Rd
Wareham, Massachusetts 02571
- Shella E, Scaduto, MAA Steven Curry, MAA,Chalrman
Director of Assessment James G, Makrys, MAA, Vice Chairman
Telephone: {508) 251-3160 James M. McCahill
FAX: (508) 2913167 Maryann D. Morse, MAA

Dorothy L. Vicino,Clerk

MEETING DATE: Friday February 4, 2011 1:00 pm

PRESENT: Dorothy Vicino, Maryann Morse, Steven Curry and James Makrys.
Also present: Sheila Scaduto, Richard Gonsalves

MINUTES: Minutes to be approved:
No minutes were presented for approval.

NEW BUSINESS The Office has received 102 Real Estate abatements and 17
Personal Property abatements.

Grace Sandel from the DOR will be in the office on February 25,
2011 to review the plans or program for the upcoming 2012 Reval

Director of Assessment Sheila Scaduto has informed the board that
she will be leaving for a new position in the Town of North
Attleboro, Ma, and the Board wishes her well.

The Town Administrator was informed on February 1, 2011, The
Board reviewed the notice of posting for the position; made some

changes and the notice will be sent back to the T.A. for posting

A proposal from Vision was presented to the Board for discussion
on utilizing their services for the upcoming Reval.

OLD BUSINESS None

ABATEMENTS The BOA went into executive session to discuss and act upon
abatement and exemption applications. Motion by Ms. Vicino,
second by Ms. Morse, the board voted 4-0-0 by roll call at 2 pm.
The BOA came out of executive session at 2:38 pm.

Motion made;, seconded and voted 4-0-0 to adjourn at 2:41 PM.

Next mecting is scheduled for Friday February 11, 2011 @ 1 PM



I certify that the minutes of this meeting are true and correct to the best of my
recollection.

Respectfully submitted,

teven Curry/Chairman-A<ting clerk



